
  
 
July 28, 2020 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
In order to comply with Governor Gordon’s Executive Order 2020-9, the Wyoming 
Department of Transportation is granting a 180-day grace period from the expiration 
date on all licenses and identification cards that expire between March 15, 2020 and 
September 30, 2020.  This letter may be carried in conjunction with your expired 
credential and may be presented to law enforcement or others requiring you to provide 
proof of identity. 
 
This grace period does not apply to drivers that may be under suspension or revocation 
with the state. 
 
If you have further questions regarding this matter, please contact Driver Services at 
307-777-4800. 
 
Best Regards,  

 
Misty Dobson 
Driver Services Program Manager 


